
 

  
 
 

Wednesday 6th July 2022  
  
   
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Careers Fair Tuesday 12th July 2022  
  
Our careers programme provides students with a range of activities and experiences linked 
to careers. We provide independent advice and guidance to students so they can make 
informed decisions about their futures.  
  
The careers fair is an opportunity for local and national employers to visit the academy to 
support and engage with students. Throughout the day students will have timetabled access 
to a wide range of employers, giving them the opportunity to understand the world of work, 
appreciate specific employment sectors and ask questions. We have also invited a local 
further education provider so students can investigate further and technical education 
opportunities and qualifications.   
  
We are very excited to be welcoming so many employers again at our annual event and 
thank them for their time. We have provided an up-to-date list of the employers visiting us 
below and identified their job role and sector they work in.   
  
We regard careers as an integral part of the curriculum and see this fair as a brilliant 
additional opportunity for students to gather all the information they need when it comes to 
making informed decisions on their future employment and life choices.   
  
Employers attending the careers fair on Tuesday 12th July 2022   
  

Employer   Job title/sector   
Self employed   Artist – Art & Design   
Self employed   Graphics Designer – Art & Media   
Control and Change    
   

Alternative Therapies    
Parent/Carer and Business Enterprise Advisor at 
Chatham Grammar   

Select Plant Hire    Crawler Crane Operator – Women in Construction 
and Engineering, STEM Ambassador & 
Apprenticeships advisor   

Vocalink   Senior Product Experience Designer    
Danone    Product Designer    
Commercial Services    Corporate Health and Safety Manager   

Armed Forces & Reserves    
Kent Police    Public Services    
Medway Hospital    Clinical Research Manager (Midwifery)    

Social Sciences & Health and Social Care    
Medway Hospital   Senior Clinical Research    

Nurse Public Relations Lead for R&I   
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UK Power Networks   
   

High Voltage Engineer    
STEM Ambassador   

CXK   Career Guidance Advisors   
Medway Hospital    Practice Development Facilitator for the Operating 

Theatres    
University of Kent   Criminology    
University of Kent   Biomedical Science    
HM Courts & Tribunals Service   Associate Delivery Manager   
Children Social Services   Parent/Carer & Team Manager - Health and Social 

Care   
Miliman   Actuarial consultants - Financial and Insurance    
HM Diplomatic Service   Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Officer   
Mid Kent College   Further and Higher Education, Technical and 

Vocational Qualifications   
   
Our student career ambassadors have arranged a non-uniform day, we ask for each student 
to support this event in paying £1, with all the money raised to go to the four house charities 
and support the academy’s Young Enterprise winners start up their own businesses. 
Students are asked to dress professionally (Smart Casual) and relate it to their chosen 
career choice. There will also be several competitions that day including Best Professionally 
dressed student.    
  
We thank you for your support with careers.    
   
Yours sincerely,  
   
Paula Knight   
Careers Coordinator    
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